MClrtin Julie Mikulas
MOH@J[JECJ Regional Land Manager

January 11, 2023

Mr. Peter Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Greeley 35 Ave, M-1977-036, Follow-up to Groundwater Monitoring Data Corrective Action
Dear Mr. Hays:
As a follow-up to your letter dated October 14, 2022:

CORRECTIVE ACTIONS: MW-1 and MW-2 have been damaged and monitoring well data has not been
received. The Division will require the Operator to re-install the damaged monitoring wells and reinstitute
monthly groundwater monitoring by January 13, 2023.

RESPONSE: | believe you are referring to Column 1 and Column 2 on our annual data submittal. These
are MW-35TH AVE 7 and MW-35TH AVE 8.

MW-35TH AVE 7 is actually outside of our permit boundary in the rail line track right of way. As we
discussed, we are evaluating where inside our permit we can place it with gas and powerline easement or

possibly using an existing production well for the employee building.

MW-35™ AVE 8 is right in the path of our asphalt trucks and we are evaluating a better place to put it or
using the existing production well for the office.

Please accept this letter as our request for an extension until 2/13/2023.
Please let me know if anything additional is needed.

Sincerely,
/) ~ -
Ol ikt
/

Julie Mikulas
Regional Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



